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Dear Industrial User: 

 

Subject:  Discharge Authorization Request Form Update 

 

 The Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (District) has completed its 

update of the Discharge Authorization Request (DAR) form, also known as the RD-118.  

 

Effective June 1, 2021, the 1997 DAR form will only be used for current Significant Industrial 

Users (SIUs) who are requesting a revision of their current and approved Discharge Authorization 

(DA). New requests for Discharge Authorizations or changes to an SIU’s regulated category or 

ownership will require the completion and submittal of the 2021 DAR form. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Pretreatment and Cost 

Recovery Section at (312) 751-3044 or at mwrd-ucts@mwrd.org.  

 

  

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

  

 Jennifer Wasik 

 Assistant Director of Monitoring and Research 
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